
Beginning in 2029, the implementation of the Birds and Bees Protection

Act will restrict the use of neonicitnoid-treated corn, soybean, and

wheat seed in New York State. SWNYDLFC is partnering with Cornell IPM

to host a field day for growers, crop consultants, certified crop advisors,

industry representatives, crop managers, and policymakers. This event

will provide timely information on legislation and current research

efforts, highlighting preliminary findings from ongoing statewide trials

and the introduction of a seed pest risk assessment tool. 

IPM Strategies to Protect Corn
and Soybean Seed in NY

1.25 DEC credits in 1a,

4, 10, 21 will be

available!

Cornell is an equal opportunity employer. For more information visit hr.cornell.edu/eeeo. 

This event is free! Lunch will be provided. Please register in

advance by visiting https://tinyurl.com/IPMHamburg.

Contact Katelyn Miller at 716-640-2047 or

km753@cornell.edu for questions or concerns. 

Wednesday, July 30 , 11:00 AM - 1:00 PMth

Zittel’s Family Farm

7226 Taylor Road, Hamburg, NY 14075


